
                         Ladybridge Primary School - Governor’s Impact Statement – Spring Term 2019. 

The purpose of the Governor Impact statement is to show all stakeholders of Ladybridge Primary school the activities the Governing 

Board has undertaken and the impact of these activities over each term.   

                             Governor activities                                                                                              Impact of activity 

 
Governors looked at the wider curriculum to ensure subjects 
were covered to a greater depth without duplication across the 
year groups. 
 

 

Governors now have better understanding of how the subjects are 

taught in History, Geography and Religious Education. This 

enables governors to effectively monitor these subjects.  

 
Governors looked at the new school assessment system. 
 

 
This gave governors an understanding of the new tracking system 
and how this monitors pupil data. 
 

 
Governors reviewed the current school budget and the future 
funding of the school over the next five years. 
 

 
Governors reviewed the charges made for the after school club 
as part of the review.  
 

 

                           


